
TOWN OF HIGHLAND 
RECESSED TOWN BOARD MEETING 

APRIL 27,2017 
AT SIGHT OF NEW HIGHWAY SHOP 

 
Present  Supervisor Jeff Haas 
  Councilman James Gutekunst 
  Councilman Frederick Bosch 
  Councilman Scott Hallock 
  Councilman James Hanson 
 
Also, present  Highway Superintendent Tom Ebers 
  Deputy Highway Superintendent Daryl Barnes 
  Code Enforcement  Officer/ Building Inspector David Kuebler  
  James Clark from Laberge Engineering and Architecture 
 
 
 Town Board meets with James Clark from Laberge to go over the Sight for the new Highway Shop. 
MOTION BY Councilman Gutekunst to approve Laberge Contract as amended in relation to Highway 
Garage Construction Contract and documents and authorizes Supervisor Jeff Haas to sign documents 
seconded by Councilman James Hanson motion carried all ayes.  
Meeting adjourned. 


